
HOSHIZAKI AMERICA, INC. 

SERVICE BULLETIN 

 
SB24-0005R1 

Issued April 4 2024 

Revised September 20, 2024 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Front frame cover removal on bin series 

 

The front frame cover will no longer be used on the B-250SF~B-900SF series bin models.  This 

change brings more consistency to the model line and matches the design of other models. 

This cover is a white ABS component that is wrapped around the stainless-steel front frame of 

the bin. 

Model Removal of front frame cover 

B-250SF October 2024 (PXXXXXK) 

B-300SF December 2023 (NXXXXXM) 

B-500SF December 2023 (NXXXXXM) 

B-700SF December 2023 (NXXXXXM) 

B-800SF December 2023 (NXXXXXM) 

B-900SF December 2023 (NXXXXXM) 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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